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Mr. Hugh E. Bearup 
319 Tungsten Street 
Henderson NV 89015 

Dear Mr. Bearup: 

PHONE: Area Code 208 - 7 83-1211 

Kellogg.Idaho 
83837 

April 12, 1984 

NM Mine File No. 172 

The data package for your Mogollon district, New Mexico claims, which 
you recently sent to Mr. Owens in our Dallas office, has been handed 
me for consideration and reply. 

While some of the evidence of mineralization is certainly interesting, 
and might well warrant further prospecting and evaluation, I'm afraid 
we would not be interested in pursuing this further at this time. That 
decision is not based on any particulary negative appraisal of your 
holdings, but rather on the fact that our exploration efforts are 
fully committed to other existing projects and opportunities at the 
present time. 

Thank you very much for thinking of Sunshine Mining Company, and the 
best of luck in your further efforts to place these claims. 

cc: W. Anderson 
M. Owens 

Very truly yours , 

Manager 


